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Re: Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Puget Sound Energy, 

Dockets UE-190529, UG-190530, UE-190274, UG-190275, UE-171225, UG-

171226, UE-190991, and UG-190992 (consolidated) 

 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

  

On July 8, 2020, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 

entered its Final Order (Order 08) in the above-captioned dockets, which resolved all of the 

contested issues in Puget Sound Energy’s (PSE or Company) general rate proceeding. Order 

08, among other things, expressed the Commission’s expectation that PSE work 

collaboratively with Commission staff (Staff) to examine what issues may be contributing to 

declining output at its wind facilities.  

 

On April 14, 2021, PSE filed a Summary and Conclusion of the Collaborative on Wind 

Forecasts for Rate Making (Report). 

 

On May 5, 2021, Staff filed a response stating that it believed that PSE had complied with 

Commission’s expectations as set forth in Order 08. 

 

The Commission has reviewed the Report and finds that PSE has complied with the 

expectation set forth in Order 08 that the Company collaborate with Staff to explore the issue 

of wind generation forecast/output variance in advance of PSE’s next general rate case. 

 

 

 

MARK L. JOHNSON 

Executive Director and Secretary 


